
 
Sent: 9/02/2017 2:37:23 PM 
Subject: Rezoning proposal for Jackson & Boondah Rds Warriewood  As an adjoining neighbour, my husband & I have an objection to the zoning HEIGHT proposal for Boondah Road & also any encroachment on to the Wetlands area. The whole perception of a wonderful leafy & importantly, healthy valley will be greatly diminished with the building heights envisaged for this area. We object to becoming another DEE WHY because greedy Developers & Councils are squeezing every $ out of any piece of land for their taking. Rezone for town homes, in keeping with the area adjoining the wetlands & plant more trees! Please don't mess with the Wetlands! Cheers, Robyn & Malcolm Pattison Sent from my iPhone 


